Columbia, South Carolina
November 3C, 1950

?he State budget and Control _>oard met in t: e office of the State Auditor
at XOC A* fcw», on ttovofiber 30, 1950. AIll members of tne board were present.

The State Auditor had prepared a tentative budget, embed, I;..-- the policies
outlined by tne board at its last meetix#, for the operation of the State Government
during the . --ar 1951-51* Ate; tative estimate of revenue for that >ear was also
presented along with the proposed budget* The figures showed that new or additional
revenue would be needed in tne amount of 710,193,226,29. This budget was studied
by the Board memb A numerous modifications were approved b; *-ard. It was
agreed txsat another meeting of the Board would be held during the week beginning
December 11, and that the study of the oud-et would be continued then on the basis
of the modifications agreed upon by the board.

fhe Secretary was directed to prepared for the hoard a list of salaries
of dt -.aru..ent heads to be studied at that meeting.

l«e board thei adjourned.
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